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Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Please accept my submission to the committee to appeal against this legislation. As a resident of 
New South Wales I find that the freedom of thought and speech is beneficial to todays society 
and with it the opportunity to express my opinion within my work place and as invited to 
support like minded workers means that we are able to bring a balanced view to subjects often 
distorted by outside commercial interests that have no interest in maintaining the well being of 
our society. 
 
Thank you for your time 
 
Brian Heighes 
 


